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SOUTH CUMBRIA MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 

SOUTH WALNEY INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL  

PROPOSAL TO JOIN SCMAT 
 

 

RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS FROM PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

MEETING 21/2/24 

 

Below are questions that were asked as part of the consultation process and responded to by 

South Walney Infant and Nursery School Headteacher Becs Ensoll, SCMAT CEO & Executive 

Headteacher Professor Andrew Wren and SCMAT school member headteacher Zena Lines (South 

Walney Junior School) as part of the public meeting on February 21st 2024. 

Q: How are Trust board members appointed? 

A: Andrew Wren 

Three of the Trust’s Members are founding Members who set up the company with Companies 

House in May 2015. The two more recently appointed Members and any future Members are 

appointed by the existing Members. 

 


